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cars and scooters are becoming more
visible on city streets as start-up

companies like Bird, Lime, and Spin,
each backed by hundreds of millions

of dollars, vie to capture a slice of
this rapidly growing market. But the
state of California is getting in on the

game. In an effort to encourage
residents to give electric cars a try,
the state has issued $1.3 million in

loans to help more than 600
residents get the newest generation

of electric vehicles in the coming
months. Start-ups, auto makers, and
high-tech companies, however, could

not collect on the loans before the
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California Electrification Loan
Program could be a model for other
states and cities. It is a reminder of

the nascent state of electric vehicles,
which are currently dependent on
government support. “Ultimately,

this
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missing Arturo Vidal and Ezequiel
Lavezzi with injury. The team's lineup

will be announced later. Also on
Saturday, reigning champion

Germany plays Peru, followed by the
United States against Uruguay on
Sunday.Q: SQL group items after

every third item In my SQL I'm trying
to do something like this: SELECT

DISTINCT ItemID, Date, Value FROM
tbl WHERE Date IN ('2007-01-01',

'2007-01-02', '2007-01-03',
'2007-01-04') Which will return

results like this: ItemID Date Value 1
2007-01-01 1 1 2007-01-02 2 1
2007-01-03 3 1 2007-01-04 4 2
2007-01-01 1 2 2007-01-02 2 2
2007-01-03 3 2 2007-01-04 4 3
2007-01-01 1 3 2007-01-02 2 3
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